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Please refer to this Ministry’s letterof even number dated 6.2.2009 (copy

enclosed) and subsequent reminder dated 10.3.2010 regarding Memorandum of
Demands presented by the National Delegation of Valmiki Community to the

Prime Minister. The reply is still awaited.
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2, I would request you to kindly have the comments on points relevant to
your Union Territory forwarded to this Ministry at the earliest.
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Yours sincerely,
Encl — as above A’“f’“

( Sanjeev Kumar )

Shri G.C. Bhalla,

Secretary,

Tribal Affairs Department,
Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
Secretariat, Port Blair.



